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September 27th, 1927.

Dr. 0. E. Baker,
4 Magnolia Parkway, 
Chevy Chase, Md.

My dear Dr. Baker

'-r. L’obata and Mr. Matsuda 
yesterday x? 1th your letters ofcalled on me 

introduction.

* ‘ va_' "a7 there. It o happened thaty .. none of the nemhers of our Department of
Cw-non cs « ero available, as our term do s not open

p11 "j,1 -tC!- t Monday, hut Dr. Stephen j.eacook and
-ro.oosor HenmoonMr. returned this morning, and if 

-Tateuda remain in the c t ty to­
morrow 1 shall bring them together,

Mobata - nd Mr.

I hope that you have fully recovered from the indisposition which bothered 
you when you were at Honolulu. Last night I was 
looking at the photograph of the American delegation 
and round that I could name every one of them. I 
enjoyed the Conference very much and believe that 
the Institute has possibilities for great good.

With kindest wishes, I am,
Yours faithfully.
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